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WELCOME TO REDCLIFFE    
PENINSULA VIEW CLUB 

2025 COMMITTEE 

President 

 Noelene    0402 227 244  
 

Vice President  

Debbie      0419 727 964 

Delegate 

Lynne S  0419 714 231   

Secretary  

Anna          0400 557 082 

Assistant Secretary/ Newsletter 

Deborah      0438 656 079 
 

Membership Secretary   

 Vicki   0401 361 223 
 

 Treasurer 

 Jenny N       0410 819 840   

Assistant Treasurer 

Dawn   0409 274 277  

Program Officer/ Learning for Life  

Jenni Y       0410 531 951   

Program Officer  

Lyn M           0419 231 468 
 

Program Officer (Guest Speakers) 

Lynne S  0419 714 231   

Publicity Officer  

 Patricia S      0420 788 312  

 

VIEW PLEDGE 
I pledge to promote the interests of 

VIEW, to extend friendship to all and 
to help those in need. 

VIEW GRACE 
O Lord, giver of all good, We thank 
thee for our daily food. May VIEW 
Club friends and VIEW Club ways 

help to serve thee all our days. 
 

 

 2025 MEETINGS 

• 14th August  

• 11th  September   

• 9th October– our 25th birthday  

August 2025 Newsletter #7 

From the Committee: 
• Our guest speaker is Karen Curtis, who will be talking to us about gardening in 

small spaces.  

Karen is currently the Secretary of Arana VIEW Club, a position she has held for 4 
years.  She is also Vice President of the Albany Creek Garden Club and belongs to  
the Stafford Garden Club and also the Perennial Poppies Group, a group heavily 
involved in Cottage Gardening. As she says: "Since I retired my two passions have 
become VIEW Club and Gardening.” 

• As mentioned at our July meeting, all VIEW clubs are being asked to consider,    
discuss and vote on 3 Resolutions: 1) Addressing Loneliness & Social Isolation;                          
2) National Education Standards and  3) Funding Mental Health Programs for   
Children.  

      Resolutions 1 and 2 were debated in July and Resolution 3  will be debated at this 
meeting before members are given the opportunity to vote.   

• We are seeking nominations for the VIEW Making A Difference award, This Award 
recognises and acknowledges a member who is living our VIEW values/guiding 
principles.  

• Our Soup Day & Fashion Parade was a wonderful success!                                   
Thanks to everyone who helped. From the wonderfully talented soup cooks, to 
furniture movers, models, and  all who arrived at 8am to help with setting up an 
empty - and very cold - hall, to those who stayed right to the end and made sure 
every dish was washed and dried, the floor was swept and even the rubbish bags 
were taken home. Thank you for your great support and team work! Well done, 
Jenni Y, for coordinating a fabulous day of fundraising and fun.  

Our lunch meetings are held the second Thursday of the month, at 10.30 am for an 11am 
start at Moreton Bay Boat Club. Cost for lunch is $30.  

It is essential that you let us know if you plan to attend. 

To book please email redcliffeview@gmail.com or text/phone Jenny on 0410 819 840 by 5pm 
on  Monday prior to the meeting. 
PAYMENT for lunch can be made by: 
* EFT (preferred) – Our bank details are:  Redcliffe Peninsula VIEW Club / BSB  034-059 / 
Account number 175 417 
* EFTPOS - debit/credit card using the Square Reader 
* Cash – exact amount in an envelope with your name on it 

We would like to thank Moreton Bay Boat Club for their  
generous support in hosting our club at this beautiful    

venue every month.  
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Birthday wishes to these ladies who 
were born in August: 

Janice       Kim  
Apologies to anyone we may have missed.  

There are two birth flowers for August: 
the gladiolus and the poppy. 

August’s birthstone is peridot.  
Famous people who were born in August 

include Chris Hemsworth, Cameron Diaz, 
Ben Affleck, and Sean Connery  

Please make sure we know your birthday 
month so we can celebrate with you!  
 

• 16 ladies attended our July Coffee & Chat at Bazil & Co at Scarborough! 
This month we will be meeting at Jetty Lounge Redcliffe at 10.30am on   
Friday 29 August. Please put your name in the events book. For more      
information, call Jenni on 0410 531 951 or Lyn 0419 231 468.  

• Aspley VIEW Club will be holding a High Tea & Fashion Parade, 10am-12pm 
Wednesday 10 September. Fashion By: Antica Style, Lutwyche.  

• Time is running out to book for the VIEW National Convention in Brisbane        
- 5 to 7 September.  Since it’s in Brisbane this year, you can choose to at-
tend for one day or two. Register  online :   

https://www.thesmithfamily.com.au/view-clubs/events/national/convention-2025   

 Please wear your VIEW name 
badge as our new members may 
not know everyone. 

 Please don’t check in for our    
meeting until 10.30. We need time 
to set up beforehand. 

 If you have a special dietary require-
ment and take one of the signs 
please bring it back to Jenny at the 
end of the meeting.  

Jean is our  VIEW Sunshine Lady.          
If you know of any of our members 

or their families experiencing ill 
health, please contact Jean on  

0425 451 954. 
We extend our best wishes to all 

our members who are ill or caring 
for loved ones with health issues.  

New members presented with their 
badges at our July meeting.  

Our Soup Day and Fashion Parade was a great success.  
 

60 ladies enjoyed the delicious soups prepared  by our talented members 
and the desserts were  equally popular.  As our major fundraising event  

we are delighted that  so many attended and enjoyed the day.   
 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to making the day so enjoyable.  
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